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EXTENSION FOR RESPONSE TO SGX-ST QUERIES 
 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Best World International Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 
queries by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) on 9 May 2019 (the “Queries”). 
The SGX-ST required the Company to respond to the Queries by 10 May 2019. 
 
At the request of the Company, the SGX-ST has granted an extension for the Company to release an 
announcement in response to the queries by 8.30 a.m. on 13 May 2019 (Monday), in order for the Company 
to prepare and approve an announcement that will fully address the issues raised in the Queries. 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Huang Ban Chin 
Director and Chief Operating Officer 
10 May 2019 


